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Dear friends, 

No one loves goodbyes.  Cer-

tainly not me.  Long goodbyes 

can be particularly difficult.  

The past two months have been 

full of goodbyes.  I apologize if 

the goodbyes seem drawn out.  

And, conversely, if I have not 

been able to say goodbye to 

you individually, please accept 

my apology and view this letter 

as my imperfect attempt at a 

farewell to all. 

The apostle Paul knew how to 

say goodbye.  At the end of 

each of his epistles, including 

his second letter to the church 

in Thessalonica above, Paul 

beautifully expressed his prayers for 

the congregation as he signed off, with 

the very realistic chances he would 

never see them again.  So, forgive me 

for stealing from the best. Now may 

the Lord of peace himself give you 

peace at all times and in all ways.  The 

Lord be with all of you. 

This space is not adequate to express 

all of my gratitude for all you have 

done for Karen, Alex and me over 

these past ten years.  Thank you for 

taking a chance on me, for trusting that 

God was at work through us, for sup-

porting me when I was at my lowest, 

and for celebrating together everything 

God accomplished over the span of our 

relationship together. 

I want to thank you for the wonderful 

luncheon last month.  The food, as ex-

pected, was delicious!  Your generosi-

ty with your financial gifts, gift cards 

and the beautiful stoles will not be for-

gotten.  I will think of you all very 

fondly whenever and wherever I wear 

it and will give thanks to God for 

bringing us together. 

Your next pastor will be stepping into 

a wonderful situation.  You still have 

incredible potential to grow both spirit-

ually and numerically.  Whomever 

God calls to be your next pastor will 

be a very blessed individual!                   

  Continues on page 2 
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(continued from page 1)  

Now, I should say one last word about our 
relationship going forward.  Texts and 
emails to me are still okay.  But, I must be 
careful in how, or if, I respond.  As you are 
letting me go, I must also let you go as well. 
 In any church, there are always those 
members who have special bonds with the 
pastor, sometimes through friendship, some-
times because the pastor was there when a 
loved one died, or any number of reasons. 
One temptation churches have when a pas-
tor leaves is to ask that pastor to come back 
for significant events – weddings, funerals, 
baptisms, etc.  Our denomination has a very 
clear ethics policy by which everyone serv-
ing a church is expected to abide.  Included 
in this is the understanding that I will not be 
coming back to perform weddings, funerals, 
baptisms, etc.  If there are extenuating cir-

cumstances, an exception may be made, but 
even then, I would have to be expressly in-
vited by the pastor or moderator of session.   
 We have this policy because when 
former pastors return for these significant 
events, they hinder the ability of the current 
pastor to effectively be the pastor of the 
congregation. All of which means, if you 
ask and I say no, don’t take it personally.  I 
still love you! I just can’t marry you. 
I will continue to 
pray for this congre-
gation for a bright 
and fruitful future!  
May God go with 
you all! 
 
Blessings, 
Pastor Pat 

The Church Of-
fice will be closed 

Thursday Nov. 
23rd for Thanks-

giving.  

Many, many thanks to all the church 
members that helped quickly turn things 
around and notify friends and members 
that the Downtown Chili Cook Off event 

had been cancelled and switched to a Chili 
Supper for us all on Friday, October 27! 

Thank you very much to all the Chili Cook-
ers who each made a gallon of the special 
chili recipe and worked so hard for this 

Chili Cook Off then Chili SUPPER. Every-
thing was changed so quickly to make it a 
fun Friday dinner in our Fellowship Hall 
and we had many people show up for it! 

What a great and bountiful meal it all 
turned out to be, not just chili, but all the 

great fixings, sides and desserts, that made 
it a great evening of fellowship! Thank 

you!! Tom & Gretchen Farrell 

Pledge Sunday – 11/12 
Please don’t forget to bring your pledge cards with you to worship on Sunday, November 12th.  

Prayerfully consider to what level of generosity God is calling you.  All pledges, like all gifts, are 
appreciated.  If you cannot be in worship on the 12th, you can mail or drop off your pledge card to 

the church office. Or, you can fill one out online through our weekly “What’s Up?” Newsletter.  
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Liturgist : 

John Anglin 

Greeters: 

11/5  

The Sebastian’s 

 

11/12 

The Vogt’s  

 

11/19 

The Sebastian’s 

 

11/26 

The Vogt’s 

 

Ushers  

11/5 

Linda Booher & 

 Kathy Rogers 

 

11/12 

Steve and Nancy  

Sebastian  

 

11/19 

Vivian Marshall &  

Sarah Spear 

 

11/26 

Christy Eckert and 
Michele Zumsteg 

 

Sound 

11/5 

Tom Ellenberger 

 

11/12 

Kevin Carpenter 

 

11/19 

Pat Brown 

 

11/26 

Tom Kempf 

REMEMBER 

TO FALL 

FORWARD 

SUNDAY    

NOVEMBER 

5TH. 

CHURCH KEYS 

On behalf of the church office, we have noticed that there are a 

lot of keys issued. If you have a key assigned to you and you no 

longer have a use for it, please return it to the Jaime. Thank you.   

Hanging the Greens 

Alternative Gifts International is 
an organization whose projects 
help us to share our material 
blessings with people here and 
around the world. In 2022-2023, 
our congregation gave to 17 Al-
ternative Gifts International pro-
jects with a total of $670 donat-
ed. To see a powerpoint of our 
contributions, check out this link. 
https://docs.google.com/
presentation/d/1Khkk-
LQmA9zGbRu7KKvs1Ic2QdLY
oOVG/edit#slide=id.p24 We will 
also be sharing the powerpoint 
during Minute for Ministry in 
November. Thank you for your 
generosity! 
 
This year we will have a more in-
formal Market. Christmas time 
has many opportunities for giv-
ing, so the Mission Committee 

has decided to have the Market 
be done on a personal level. Con-
tributions can be made anytime 
for the holidays and for any occa-
sion throughout the year. It is 
easy to do online! Starting on 
November 19th, we will have 
catalogues and instructions avail-
able on how to participate in a 
virtual Market. And when you 
check out, you can name Presby-
terian Church of Washington as 
your sponsoring church. AGI 
keeps track of donations and 
sends a local non-profit  grant 
money. In the past, this grant has 
gone to Harvest Table. If you 
have any questions, contact Deb-
bie Bandy and explore the Alter-
native Gifts Market online at 
https://alternativegifts.org/giving/
gifting. 

Christmas is almost here!  It’s time 
to decorate!  Join us following wor-
ship on Sunday, November 26th to 

decorate the sanctuary and the 
church for Christmas and the Advent 
season.  The more hands the merrier! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Khkk-LQmA9zGbRu7KKvs1Ic2QdLYoOVG/edit%23slide=id.p24
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Khkk-LQmA9zGbRu7KKvs1Ic2QdLYoOVG/edit%23slide=id.p24
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Khkk-LQmA9zGbRu7KKvs1Ic2QdLYoOVG/edit%23slide=id.p24
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Khkk-LQmA9zGbRu7KKvs1Ic2QdLYoOVG/edit%23slide=id.p24
https://alternativegifts.org/giving/gifting
https://alternativegifts.org/giving/gifting
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 November 5 Scrip order date! 

Sunday, November 5 is the next Scrip order date! Please plan on getting all orders into 
Becky Vogt or Kathy Froning by 12 noon after worship that day OR place your order se-
curely online before then OR place your order securely into the church office Scrip Bas-
ket. All orders should have the PCW Scrip order sheet and your check for the amount of 
your gift card total, no fees whatsoever! Your 
order will be fulfilled completely and re-
turned to you the fol- lowing Sunday. Don’t 

forget that we have just TWO Scrip order dates 
left before Christmas, THIS November 5 or-
der date and the De- cember 3 date! Plan 

out your gift purchases and your everyday 
purchases as our church benefits so 

much from this pro- gram! Plus, this is the 
only year long-fundraiser the church has going on and our church immediately gets 
their part of the funds. Remember, these merchants already set aside funds for non-

profit organization like us. We win by the merchants giving us a discount on their cards 
and the merchants win by having us use their cards in their stores. Gift cards are a 

GREAT and easy gift, and a wonderful learning experience for children to learn how to 
budget. There are over 700 merchants locally and nationally, check out much more in-
formation on the Scrip website www.RaiseRight.com Any questions? Don’t hesitate to 

ask the PCW Scrip coordinators: Gretchen Farrell, Kathy Froning or Becky Vogt 

NEXT Harvest Table Event Coming Up Soon on November 11th 

Our next Harvest Table event (and last one for this 2023 calendar year!) is coming up on 
Saturday, November 11th, which happens to be Veteran’s Day and a wonderful way to hon-
or all Veterans, past and present, would be to volunteer your services at our Harvest Table 

event as we serve a warm meal to our wonderful friends and neighbors at St. Peter’s UCC. 
The volunteer sign-up is already up and several people have put their names on the list but 

we need a total of 13 volunteers. Currently, we have nine volunteers and need four more, 
so please see if you can help! Please check your calendars to see if you can donate two or 

so hours (4:30pm – 6:30pm) of your Saturday afternoon by helping with this great venture. 

This Harvest Table group is highly organized and there are a number of volunteer opportu-
nities like dishing and plating all the warm food for our guests, serving our guests, man-
ning and pouring the drink table for all, serving the desserts from the dessert cart (yum!) 

and cleaning up all the dishes afterwards. Yes, we have a dishwashing machine! We clean 
everything up very fast with many hands, so we are usually done and ready to leave about 

6:30pm. We always have so much fun at these events and we truly get back tenfold all the 
care we give to these wonderful dinner guests of ours! Any questions? Please see Gretchen 

Farrell. 



5 

 

Coat Drive Collection! 
The cold weather is HERE and the Warn-
er’s Winter Warm-Up Coat Drive is ON! 
We really need your help for the many 
Franklin County neighbors of ours that 
are not prepared for this cold weather and 
do not have sufficient jackets or coats. 
Please consider donating any gently used or brand new jackets or coats, many 
children’s sizes are really in need, and help us fill up our box in the hallway! We 
join with St. Louis’s 23rd Warner’s Winter Warm-Up Coat Drive on Monday, Oc-
tober 23 – Sunday, November 5 in collecting as many coats as possible. (Gretchen 
will make a final collection pick-up on Sunday, November 12.) All items that are 
collected here in Franklin County STAY here in the county. So, please check those 
coat closets and drop off any donations here at our church. Don’t forget, we also 
collect ALL year long with our own big collection box in our church coat closet. 
Any questions? Please feel free to ask Gretchen Farrell. THANK YOU! 

November Birthdays 
 

5th Bruce Wiese  

6th Phyllis McElhinney  

9th Barbara Hagan  

12th Pat Brown  

12th Mary Ellenberger  

18th Michelle Matzes  

19th Elda Seener  

21st Jane Bugele  

23rd Barbara Mullins 

26th Diane Brunworth  

29th Allen Vogt 

A big thank you to all who participated in the farewell 

brunch for Pastor Pat and his family. It was a wonderful 

church family event with so much delicious food. Here’s 

a yummy recipe that I make every Christmas morning 

when the kids are finding what Santa brought them.  

Monkey Bread 

In a bundt pan cover the bottom with pecans, 15 Rhoads 

frozen dinner rolls, sprinkle with 1 box of regular butter-

scotch pudding. Melt 1 stick of butter with 1/2 cup brown 

sugar—bring to boil– pour over rolls-cover with wax pa-

per– let sit overnight to rise– bake 350 for 30 minutes– 

take from oven, wait two minutes then invert on to a 

plate. Don't forget to spray your pan with cooking spray. 

I get rave reviews with this recipe—hope you do too.  

Stay tuned for more recipes or fun tops from the Church 

Life Committee. Some of these recipes would be great for 

Fellowship Table. Wink Wink!  
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Giving Tree  

We will once again be using the Giving Tree to collect Christmas gifts for 2 deserving 

family clients of the Pregnancy Assistance Center of Washing-

ton. The tree collection will begin on Sunday November 19th. If 

you wish to participate, please follow these steps: 

• Pick an Ornament (or more)  

• Register that gift(s) in the journal next to the tree. 

• Purchase the gift(s) please do NOT wrap the gifts. 

• Return the item with the ornament attached to it to the Giv-

ing Tree  

The ornaments will be available until Sunday December 10th. 

Please return your gifts by that day as the Pregnancy Assistance Center will be collect-

ing them on December 11th.  

Thank you for your participation. If you have any questions, please contact Christy Eck-

ert 314-703-5984 or Kathy Rogers 636-388-1065 

Gruber Celebration October 15 
Thank you, thank you to all that contributed to our surprise gift collec-
tion for Pastor Pat and Karen Gruber and Alex for their celebration after 
worship on Sunday, October 15! If you did not see what 
we all got them, we purchased a big basket of Washing-
ton, Missouri foods and wine for the three of them to en-
joy and remember our church and congregation by; sev-
eral large Scrip gift cards for restaurants in the Weldon 
Spring, MO area, near their new home and church so 
when they move and haven't unpacked their kitchen yet, 
they can relax and enjoy a good meal; a wonderful large 
cash gift to have as fun money as they move (because we 
all know how much fun and how easy moving is and 
finding things once you do move all of your worldly pos-
sessions!); a flower bouquet for Karen; a palm cross 
made out of olive wood from Bethlehem; and, finally, we 

ordered two handmade pastor stoles for Pastor Pat to wear for many more years as he min-
isters to many. These two stoles that are pictured both represent Pathways in Life and are 
both very colorful yet different so he can wear them for many different liturgical events.   
 
Thank you very much to everyone that helped with the brunch/luncheon that day: Beth 
Bonney, Barbara Mullins. Linda Booher, Sarah Spears, Kathy Rogers and everyone on 
Church Life! Many thanks to all that brought their delicious food dishes to share! What a 
wonderful time of fellowship and friendship it all was! 
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Pet Blessings 
THANK YOU to everyone that helped, planned, organized, and attended our 8th Annual 

Pet Blessing Service on October 8th. We had our service outside in wonderful weather 
and as always what a great time! We had a fantastic turnout by both humans and ani-

mals as we blessed 20 pets: 17 dogs and 3 cats. Many thanks to Pastor 
Pat, Ian McCracken, & Heather Miller along with the youth of the 

church that blessed the animals: Hazel & Cora Hedrick. A big thank 
you is due to Linda Booher & Vivian Marshall for collecting the pet 
food & monetary donations ($100) for the Franklin County Humane 

Society.  
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Trivia Night Benefits 

PCW’s Youth 
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WORSHIP & MUSIC   Price Each   Total Cost 
 Organ Improvements   $13,800.00  
 2 Monitors (Speakers) for Choir Feedback $500-$800  $1,600.00  
 Guest Musicians    $500.00  
       

YOUTH & CHILDREN      

 Camp Scholarships  $500.00  Open 
 VBS Donations    $100.00 
 9 Square in the Air Game   $800.00 
       

CHURCH LIFE       

 Embroidered Aprons   $420.00 
 Name Tags     $875.00 
 Coffee Mugs for Visitors   $415.00 
       

OFFICE OPERATIONS      

 Copy Paper (Ongoing need) $6.00-50.00  Open 
       

PROPERTY       

 New Outdoor Bell Chime   $7,175.00  
 American, MO, & Presbyterian Flags $250.00   Open 



10 

 

Eddie & Sarah McGurthy & Family  
(daughter and son-in-law of Ollie & Virginia 
Whyte) 
Patricia Hucke (daughter of Kay Hucke) 
Pam Evangelist (sister of Sharon Fenner) 
Grady Thayer (Grandson of Mark & Robbin 
Thayer)  
Phyllis Rocco (Lois Kempf’s Sister-in-Law)  
Loyd & Louise Gordy (Parents of Beth Brehe)  
Betsy Hazel (Daughter in Law of Kay Hazel)  
Jane Lohmyer (Sister of Barbara Hagan)  
Betty Buerk (Becky Vogt’s Cousin)  
Howard Thiesmann (friend of Tom Kempf) 
Lauren Kellermann (daughter of Bill and Pamela) 
Dora Ficklin and Parents (Great Granddaughter of 
Gary and Beth Brehe) 
George Brehe (Brother of Gary)  
Peyton Valiquette (Pastor Pat’s Step Nephew) 
John Howe (Family Member of the Eade’s)  
Sherry Shehan (Cousin of Kathy Rogers) 
Kelly Sewell (Son in Law of Virginia Boren) 
Bob Rafferty (Friend of John & Jane Bugele)  
Anna Niessen (Friend of the Grubers)  
Debbie Vergis (Friend of the Beckers) 
Katherine (Friend of Lois Kempf)  
Bob Duemler (Richards Brother)  
Ed Bushmiller (friend of Tom Kempf) 
Jackie Butz (Niece of David Brunworth) 
Ben Roy (Friend of Lois Kempf) 
Quinn Burton (Daughter of Kelly Burton) 
Sarah Rogers (Family of Lya and Randall Avery) 
Kelly Stone (Niece of Mauri Truesdell and Kathy 
Froning) 
Leila Dively (Granddaughter of Tom and Lois 
Kempf) 
Ann Barrientos (Cousin of Steve Sebastian) 
Lori Neighbors (Friend of the Sebastians) 
Rev. Ricky Tyler (friend of Tom and Lois Kempf) 
Russ & Marian Schelich (Friends of Kathy & 
Maurie)  
 
 

John Kennedy (Kathy Froning’s Nephew in Law)  
Gertrude Treutel (Friend of Kathy Rogers)  
The Family of Donna Hunter (Kathy Roger’s 
Aunt)  
Mary Whisonant (Barbara Duemler's Sister) 
Family of Pastor Dan Smith (New Haven Pastor)  
Bryan Shulz (Karen Gruber’s Cousin)  
Family of Steve Otto (Friend of Jaime Brinkmann)  
Keitha Bounds (Mother of Aaron Bounds)  
Lainie (Friend of Vivian Marshall  
John Holbert (Brother of Vivian Marshall)  
Bob Turnure (Husband of Francie)  
 

 
 

FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH REQUESTING PRAYERS: 

MEMBERS WITH CONTINUING NEEDS  

Scott McCracken, Heather Miller, Jan Eade, Sid Thayer, Bill Kellermann, Jocelyn VanBuskirk, Bar-

bara Hagan, Brian & Kate Hall, Tom Seener, Jamie Tucker, Liz Barnhart & Family, Katy & Brad 

Putnam, Peggy Otto, Judy Bierbaum, Becky Vogt, Becca (w/ Juliana and Gracelynn) Brehe, Ken 

Roetheli, The Family of Laura Fenner, Annette Bogdanor, Shirley Coulter,  

 

UNION CARE CENTER: George Peters   GROUP HOMES: Lisa Conrad,  
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NAME COMMITTEES EMAIL  

Nancy Sebastian Clerk of Session/Outreach nancylsebastian@gmail.com 

Elda Seener Personnel & Finance  eseener@yahoo.com 

Sarah Spear Mission & Church Life (Co-Chair) spearcgsj@yahoo.com 

David Brunworth Property & Mission dbrunworth@hotmail.com 

Kathy Rogers Christian Ed (Co-Chair) & Mission kathyrogers0524@yahoo.com 

Gerry Urban Christian Ed (Co-Chair)  tugmillie@gmail.com 

Joe Hagan  Property (Chair)  & Personnel  joerhagan@centurytel.net 

Jolene Patterson  Mission (Chair) & Christian Ed  jolenespatter@gmail.com 

Linda Booher Finance & Church Life (Co-Chair) lindabooher29@gmail.com 

Mauri Truesdell Personnel (Chair) mauri.truesdell@att.net 

Tom Farrell  
Finance (Chair) & Outreach 

(Chair) 
tom2000@charter.net 

Tom Kempf Worship (Chair) tkempf12@mail.com 

SESSION MEMBERS 
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CHRISTIAN ED  

3rd Tuesday at 6pm  

Ian McCracken             

Craig Matzes 

Jocelyn VanBuskirk 

Gerry Urban* Co-Chair 

Gary Brehe 

Heather Miller 

Jolene Patterson* 

Kathy Rogers*  Co-Chair 

 

CHURCH LIFE  

2nd Tuesday at 9:30am  

Sarah Spear*         Co-Chair       

Karen Ladd 

Jean Weekley 

Shirley Coulter 

Jan Hardin 

Sharon Wiese 

Jan Eade 

Linda Booher*  Co-Chair 

Beth Bonney 

Jane Bugele  

Barbara Mullins 

Francie Turnure  

 

PERSONNEL  

Meets the 2nd  Tuesday at  6pm 

Mauri Truesdell*           Chair 

Joe Hagan* 

Mary Ellenberger 

Gretchen Farrell 

Tim Urban 

Elda Seener* 

Nancy Sebastian* 

FINANCE  

Meets the 2nd Monday at 12pm 

Tom Farrell*              Chair  

Karen Ladd 

Bruce Wiese 

Linda Booher* 

Ed Bonney 

Phyllis McElhinney 

Elda Seener* 

 

MISSION 

Meets the 1st Monday at 11am 

Jolene Patterson*     Chair 

David Brunworth* 

Christy Eckert 

Gretchen Farrell 

Lois Kempf 

Debbie Bandy 

Sarah Spear* 

Barbara Mullins 

 

WORSHIP  

Meets the  4th Thursday  

at 7pm 

Tom Kempf*           Chair 

Vivian Marshall 

John Bugele 

Tom Ellenberger  

Katie Collins 

Mike Becker 

Andrew Brehe 

 

 

 

 

 

OUTREACH  

Meets the 2nd Thursday at 

6:30pm 

Tom Farrell *  Chair 

Ian McCracken   

Denise Brauer 

Katie Farrell  

Nancy Sebastian*  

Heather Miller 

Lois Kempf 

 

PROPERTY  

Meets the 2nd Sunday at 11:30am 

Joe Hagan*  Chair 

John Bugele 

Bob Eade 

David Brunworth* 

Roland Schwarzen 

Steve Sebastian 

Mary Ellenberger 

Tom Kempf* 

Barbara  Schofield  

Mike Mullins 

Jim  Glamann 
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                          PRESBY  SCRIP  PROGRAM ORDER FORM
      Customer NAME: ________________________________  Email (if new customer only):___________________    Date: _________________

      Customer PHONE: ___________________________   ***All Sales are Final ** No Returns  ** No Refunds

Merchant terms and conditions as well as additional forms are available at The Presbyterian Church of Washington.

Vendor % QTY $ Total Vendor % QTY $ Total

AUTOMOTIVE RESTAURANTS

• BP    $50, $100, ($250, 2.5%) 1.5 Aldo's  $10, $20 5

Fischer's Phillips66   $25, $50, $100 2 • Applebee's  $25 8

• Casey's General Store and Gas $25 3 • Arby's  $10 8

CLOTHING/DEPT.STORES Big Boy's Subs & Wings  $10 5

• JCPenny  $25, $100 5 • Bob Evans  $10, $25 10

• Kohl's  $25, $100 4 • Burger King   $10, $25 6

• Marshall's  $25, $100 7 Café Mosaic   $10 10

• Macy's  $25, $100 10 Colton's  $25 5

• Maurice's $20 7 Cowan's  $25 5

• Ross Dress for Less  $25 8 Dairy Delight  $10, $20 5

• Sam's Club $25, $50, $100, $250 2.5 • Dairy Queen $10 3

• Shoe Carnival   $25 5 • Domino's  $10, $25 8

• Target  $10, $25, $50, $100, $250 2.5 • Fazoli's  $25 9

• Walmart  $25, $50, $100, $250 2.5 • Hardees  $10 5

DRUG STORES Hawthorne Restaurant  $25 5

Schroeder Drug $5, $10, $25, $50 5 Imo's Pizza  $20 10

• Walgreens  $25, $100 5 • Jack in the Box  $10 4

GROCERY STORES Joe's Bakery & Deli $10 5

Williams Bros.Meat Mkt. $25 5 Johnny's-Union   $10 15

• Honey-Baked Ham  $25 12 Lion's Choice  $10 10

HOME IMPROVEMENTS Los Cabos  $20 10

• Ace Hardware  $25, $100 4 Marquart's Landing  $10 10

• Lowe's  $20, $25, $100, $500, $1000 4 • McDonald's $ 10, $25 2

MAIL ORDER-ONLINE Millers Grill  $10 10

• Amazon  $25, $100 1.7 Orange Leaf  $5, $10 10

• Apple/iTunes  $15,  $25, $100,$500 5 • Panda Express $25 8

• Barnes & Noble $10, $25, $100 8 • Panera Bread  $10, $25, $50 8

• Lands End  $25, $100 15 • Papa John's  $10 8

• Overstock.com  $25 8 • Papa Murphy's  $10 8

• LLBean  $25,  $100 16 Pasta House  $25 10

SPECIALTY STORES • Pizza Hut  $10 8

• Bass Pro Shop  $25, $100 10 Saucy's Pizzeria  $10, $20 10

• Bath & Body Works $10, $25 12 • Starbucks   $10, $25, $50 4.5

• Big Lots  $25, $100 4 • Steak'n Shake  $10 8

• Cabela's   $25, $100 10 • Subway  $10, $50 4.5

Cinema One Plus  $20 5 Sugarfire BBQ  $25 10

Designer Threads  $25 15 • Taco Bell   $10, $25 5

• Dicks Sporting Goods  $25, $,100 8 The Creek Grill & Bar $25 10

• Five Below  $25 2.5

Fricke Photography  $20 5

Great 8 Cine   $10 10 ADD-ON ORDERS

Hillermann Nursery  $25, $50 5

I.B.Nuts & Fruit Too   $20 10

• Jo-Ann Fabric   $25 6

• Michael's   $25, $100 4

• Ulta Beauty   $25 7

Wolf Hollow   $20 5

PAYMENT  METHOD                                         TOTAL ORDER AMOUNT = $ __________

If Cash,  Amount • (This DOT indicates a National Brand, no DOT indicates a Local Merchant.)

If Check,  Amount

If Check, check number Sign when Receiving Order:  __________________________

       Make checks payable to The Presbyterian Church Filled by: ______________

Date Received:  _______________
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November 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

9:30a Women's 
Group  

5p Bells  

6p Al-Anon  

6p Choir 

2 

10a Book Club 

Volleyball 

3 4 

Lifestream MOW 

5 

Scrip Orders Due 

9:15a Choir  

9:15 Sunday School  

10:15a Worship w/
Communion 

6p Youth Group 

Pat’s Last Service  

6 

11a Mission 

Volleyball 

7 

9a Circle of 

Unity  

8 

9:30a Women's 
Group  

5p Bells  

6p Al-Anon  

6p Choir 

Volleyball 

9 

9am PFL 

10a Book Club 

Pat’s Last Day 

Volleyball 5-7 

6:30p Outreach  

10 

  

11 

MOW  

Fellowship Hall Set 

Up 

12 

Pledge Sunday 

9:15a Choir  

9:15 Sunday School  

10:15a Worship  

11:30a Property 

11:30a Thanksgiving 

Dinner  

13 

12p Finance  

Volleyball 

14 

9a Circle of 

Unity  

9:30a Church 

Life  

6p Personnel  

15 

9:30a Women's 
Group  

5p Bells  

6p Al-Anon  

6p Choir 

Volleyball 

16 

9am PFL 

10a Book Club 

Volleyball 5-7 

7p Worship 

17 18 

MOW 

Trivia Night 

19 

9:15a Choir  

9:15 Sunday School  

10:15a Worship  

6p Youth Group 

20 

Volleyball 

21 

9a Circle of 

Unity 

6p C. Ed  

 

22 

9:30a Women's 
Group  

5p Bells  

6p Al-Anon  

6p Choir 

Volleyball 

23 

Happy  

Thanksgiving  

24 

Fellowship 

Hall Set Up  

25 

MOW 

Fellowship Hall 

Rental  

26 27 

Volleyball 

28 

9a Circle of 

Unity  

29 

9:30a Women's 
Group  

5p Bells  

6p Al-Anon  

6p Choir 

Volleyball 

30 

9am PFL 

10a Book Club 

6:30p Session 

Volleyball 

  



15 

 



16 

 

 

Phone: 636-239-3178 
WWW.PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 

E-mail: OFFICE@PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 
 

VISIT US ONLINE! 

WWW.PRESBYWASHMO.ORG 

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF WASHINGTON 
4834 SOUTH POINT ROAD 
WASHINGTON, MO 63090 


